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TERM 2 WEEK 5 
 

29th May 
2024 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
 
30-05-24 
Tcharkuldu Rock 
Cross Country Run 

 
31-05-24 
Assembly 

 
04-06-24 
Wheel Time – Lunch 
Time Activity 

 
05-06-24 
Kindy Transition 
Meeting 

 
20-06-24 
Year 7/8/9 
AFL 9-a-side at Cleve 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Save the Date for our Bi-Annual 

School Concert 
On Thursday 4th July, 2024 

 
 
Students are in full swing practicing their items for our School Concert to be held at the end of 
term. We hope families and friends can save the date to attend. 

 
The forecast for rain tomorrow continues to look promising. Hopefully we have a nice opening 
drop that continues for the growing season. 

 
Tcharkuldu Cross Country 
Best of luck to our athletes competing at the Tcharkuldu Cross Country Interschool event 
tomorrow. Despite the forecast rain, I’m sure they’ll have a great day out. 

 
COVID 
Please be vigilant with your children and testing for COVID if they are showing any symptoms. 
Please also follow the SA Health rules around close contacts.  

 
Student Free Day 
Our Student Free Day last week was well spent with staff exploring a new assessment tool for 
writing. This new tool will further support staff in planning for individual support with next 
steps in writing. 

 
Child Development Health Checks 
These are available for Kindy children on Thursday 20th June. Please contact the school to 
book an appointment. 

 
Have a great week, 
 

Beth Sampson  
 
 
 

 

 
Disclaimer: 
The opinions in this 
newsletter do not necessarily 
reflect those of the 
Department for Education or 
Lock Area School. 

mailto:dl.0230.info@schools.sa.edu.au


 

 

  WHEEL TIME 
 

Next week our Wheel Time activities continue. Next Tuesday (June 4th) you are invited to bring your 

skateboard or scooter to use at lunch time. Wearing a helmet is essential and elbow and knee pads are 

recommended as we will be skating on pavers. Remember we are only doing this at lunch time so leave 

them, unused, in your classroom until then when you can meet Mrs Adams outside her classroom with your 

board under your arm. 

Many thanks to the students who came to our first Wheel Time, you were all very creative and constructed 

great vehicles. We did have a ‘wheely’ good time. 
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Free home internet access for students 

The department for Education is dedicated to fostering an inclusive educational environment where every 

student has the tools they nedd to succeed. Free internet access is available to students who don’t have 

reliable internet at home. 

 

 

 

LOCK RECYCLING CENTRE 

REMINDER: The Lock Recycling Centre will be closed 

from the 14th May to the 4th August. Thank you for all 

your support. See you in August. 

Lock Recycling Centre. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Reconciliation Week – Now More Than Ever 


